
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Relocation and Rename of  

HangSeng Bank(China) Limited Beijing Dongdan Sub-branch 

 

 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

 

Our Dongdan sub-branch will be relocated to Unit 159 of G/F, No.18 Jiuxianqiao Road, Chao 

Yang District Beijing, and renamed as Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Beijing Jiuxianqiao 

Sub-branch in 12th  June 2014,and its business scope will remain the same. 

 

You are always welcome to visit our Sub-branch to enjoy a comprehensive range of prestigious 

banking services. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact us at 010-85293502 or our customer service hotline 

8008 30 8008 / 4008 30 8008.  

 

 

 

 


